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Catholic Parishes of    

St. Andrew’s Malabar & St. Agnes’ Matraville 
Parish Priest: Fr John M. Knight KCHS 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

6 Prince Edward Street, Malabar 

Ph: 9311 2062 

standrewmal@gmail.com 

www.standrewsmalabar.org.au 
Office hours: Tues, Wed & Fri 8.30am - 2.30pm 

Parish Secretary: Julie Lippmann 

Secretarial Support: Julie Wright                                                                                                                                                      

WEEKEND MASSES 

Malabar 

Vigil Sat. 5pm    Sunday 9am 
Weekday Masses: 9.10am Tues, Wed, Fri, Sat 

 

RECONCILIATION: 

 Sat 4.30 – 4.45pm  

Also available by appointment. 

School: 9311 1203 

      
 

509 Bunnerong Road, Matraville 

Ph: 9311 1909   
stagnesmatra@bigpond.com 

www.stagnesmatraville.org.au 

Office located at 6 Prince Edward St Malabar 
Office hours: Tues & Wed 9.30am – 4.30pm 

Parish Secretary:  
 

WEEKEND MASSES 

Matraville 

  Vigil Sat. 5.30pm    Sunday 10am                                              
 

Weekday Masses: 7 am Tues, Wed, Fri  

                              9.10am Thurs  

RECONCILIATION: 

Sat. 5pm – 5.15pm 

Also available by appointment 

School: 9311 1995 
 

16TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Go Make Disciples,  

The Mission Plan for the Archdiocese of Sydney 

 

Please pray for the Faithful Departed:  
Recently deceased: Janette Bujeya, Sue Melia, Eileen Stubley, 
Anthony Bataille, Mirella Balzam (previously from Matraville), 
Georgette Khederlian, and Mary Reynolds 
Anniversary: Xavier Micallef, Jenny Moy, Lydia and Joe Bujeya, and  
Robert and Yolande Aquilina 
 
 

Please try to download the Service NSW app so that your phone can scan the QR Code 
 

St Agnes’ and St Andrew’s are registered as COVID Safe. Those who are unwell or at high risk are asked not 

attend.  Please observe signs on the pews.Please keep the physical distance of 1.5 metres (2 arms lengths) at all times. 
 

A message from the Archdiocese of Sydney: Child sexual abuse is a crime. The appropriate people to deal with 
crimes are the police. If you, or anyone you know, have been abused, please contact the police. Alternatively, you 
can contact the Safeguarding and Ministerial Integrity Office at (02) 9390 5810 or 
afeguardingenquiries@sydneycatholic.org. You may also want to speak to your Parish Priest who will be able to 
provide support and guidance. The Archdiocese has a legal obligation to report crimes to the police. 

From my desk  
Greetings my dear parishioners, still in lockdown and hope you are all well? 
You are all in my prayers and Masses. I hope you have been able to get 
vaccinated. 
  
Great news for us as parishes of St Agnes & St Andrew’s in our connecting 
together. What does this mean???  Following a massive overhaul of our AV 
System at St Andrew’s we have a permanent camera and systems to live-
stream Masses. This has been possible in part, to the wonderful generosity 
of Joseph Medcalf Funerals. I hope that next weekend we can begin to use 
this facility. Please look further in the bulletin on how to access. Upon 
gaining all the information you will be able to have Mass livestreamed into 
your homes. Please pass this important information on to other parishioners, 
so that they can be connected. Wonderful news! For more inquiries 
regarding live streaming Masses please contact either Julie Lippmann or 
Julie Wright our parish secretaries of St Andrew’s and St Agnes’. 
 
Just a note to all our parents of year 3 children, who were expecting to have 
a meeting this Thursday to begin their children’s First Holy Communion 
Program. Sadly because of Covid this program will be transferred to a  
Term 4 date with times to be organise very soon. Our Confirmation program 
for Year 6 remains unchanged. The Parent Information evening will be on 18 
August, 7pm, at St Andrew’s Hall. The Confirmation celebration dates are  
St Agnes’, Saturday 16 October, at 5.30pm and St Andrew’s, Saturday 23 
October, at 5pm. They will remain unless Covid Restrictions continue. 
  
Please note our Parish live-stream Masses will begin next weekend! Further 
details will be on our website and in the bulletin. 
  
Keep well and safe. 

Fr John 
 
Live streaming link:  Will be announced through the week on the website. 
 
 

PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES for St. Andrew’s 
Please pick up your new set of envelopes at the back of the church. 

A few have a different number so please check your name and address. 

You are encouraged to stay in or join the Planned Giving Program 
even if you will not be claiming a tax deduction. 

 

Where will Fr John be?? – Covid Restrictions Permitting 
Next Week: Saturday, No Masses, Sunday 25 July – Sunday 9am Livestreamed from  
St Andrew’s 

   

  

http://www.mscperu.org/caricaturas/graficoslit/bTO/16_to_b.htm
http://www.standrewsmalabar.org.au/
mailto:stagnesmatra@bigpond.com
http://www.stagnesmatraville.org.au/

